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This bill requires health care providers caring for patients involved in a motor vehicle 
accident to report any evidence of alcohol or drug abuse to law enforcement agencies. 
Any additional caseload on the Court System and local law enforcement and prosecuting 
agencies would probably be relatively minor, and will be handled within existing 
resources.

For any health care provider charged with failure to report such evidence, there could be 
some attorney and court costs.  If convicted, there could be a fine and other 
consequenses related to a class - B misdemeanor.
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